
            
 
 
The Pinewood Derby race is open to all registered Girl Scouts and their families in the Valley Lake 
Service Unit.   
           
Please join us for a morning filled with racing, supporting Girl Scouts, and having fun.  We will also 
have a cupcake walk and concessions.  

 
Location: Greenleaf Elementary School, Apple Valley 
Date:  Friday November 4, 2016 
Registration: $6.00 per car 
  Patch included for first 100 GS registered 
Weigh in: 6:15 to 7:00 Weigh In 
Race time: 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

 
Need a car kit?  Not a problem!  Car kits can  be purchased directly at The Boy Scout Shop in 
Burnsville (located near Chianti Grill on County Road 42) for $4.00 / Contact Amy Fewell if you would 
like her to pick you up one, amyfewell3@gmail.com 
     
Never built a Pinewood Derby car before?  Not a problem! Visit http://www.pwdracing.com/ for 
information about open house style workshops between 5pm and 8:30 pm many nights of the week 
between now and race day! All the tools you need are at the workshop.  You will go in with a car kit 
and come out with a car ready to be painted!  Fees do apply, see http://www.pwdracing.com/ for 
full details.     
 
Not sure how to race a car?  Not a problem!  The cars nearly race themselves on the 64-foot, six-
lane track. The track has an automated timer and very experienced operators will handle the cars 
during the race.  You just need to make your car and register it the day of the race. 
  
Worried about racing against the big kids?  Not a problem!  There will be multiple divisions, so 
you will be racing against Girl Scouts about your own age.  These are the divisions: 
 Daisy                                                       
 Brownie  
 Junior/Cadette/Senior/Ambassadors 
 Family – any other non-Girl Scout  
  
The 2016 Northern Star Council Rules will apply for all cars, regardless of division: 
http://www.northernstarbsa.org/Forms/Activities/PinewoodDerbyRules.pdf 
 
Not interested in speed?  Not a problem!  There are also awards for car designs! 
 Car Design Categories to be Announced at March Leader Meeting 
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Fewell at amyfewell3@gmail.com 


